Coyle Langston Relays April 7th

Coyle High School in conjunction with Langston University will be hosting a running
events only Track meet April 7th- 3:30 pm at Langston University.
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Langston has a 9 lane all weather track ( 1/4 inch spikes required )
$50 per team. We know this is a late addition so please respond ASAP.

We will compete in all regular events except the following events:
Shot

Discuss

Long Jump

No Hurdles

Contact Tom Webb -405-808-7068



